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Comments There are two main lots for which myself and other owners/visitors of 
Whanarua Bay would be affected. 

The joining of lot 66 would be a major blow to the bay as it provides the 
only vehicular access, not only for me but also those who seek the 
tranquility the bay provides. I understand the issue is not with the use of lot 
66 but instead the release of pressure and resources from this ongoing 
issue. For this reason I see no way to agree with the proposal and ask that 
it is revisited with the concerns of both sides considered more carefully. 

The joining of lot 80 all but eliminates the use of the bay for myself and 
other bach users, without this key access to the water, recreational 
activities that have continued for generations will come to a halt. My 
reasoning is similar to above, without a clear reason that takes these 
factors into account I cannot agree to the possibility of losing these rights 
with no foreseeable net benefit. 

Thank you for reading, 

Devon Morgan 
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